

Date: 12.11.2024 Circular No.88/2024-25

HUNAR BAZAR – A CREATIVE INITIATIVE FOR OUR YOUNG ARTISTS

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that Bal Bharati Public School, Noida, will be organizing Hunar Bazar, an event dedicated to celebrating the creativity and talent of our young students. As part of this initiative, students will be engaging in the creation of various craft articles, designed to enhance their creativity and craftsmanship.

This activity will provide an excellent opportunity for students to explore different forms of art and craft, fostering their imagination and skills. The craft items made by the students will be showcased at the Hunar Bazar, which will be held at the school premises, allowing the young artists to share their creations with their peers and the school community.

To cover the cost of materials and resources required for this creative endeavor, we kindly request each student of classes I-IX and XI will contribute a nominal amount of ₹200. This amount will enable us to provide quality materials for the skilling activities and ensure that each student can participate

Please send the contribution with your child by 14th November 2024 in a sealed envelope labelled with their name and class, and submit it to their class teacher.

We appreciate your support in making this event a memorable experience for our students. We are confident that with your encouragement, our young learners will gain invaluable skills and inspiration through this creative journey.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Asha Prabhakar (Principal)

Distribution

- Staff (via e-mail) for dissemination of information through BC Groups
- HM's/VPL
- School Website



































